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Following a thorough and diligent analysis, EPA rightly concluded that the standards currently in 

place for MY 2022-2025 are achievable and appropriate. Nothing has changed in the science or 

the law that would justify a different conclusion. Rather than retreading old ground, EPA should 

let its determination stand, ensuring continued reductions in GHG emissions from the light-duty 

fleet, with commensurate fuel savings for consumers, and benefits to local economies across the 

country. 

 

[NESCAUM’s comments in support of EPA’s previous MY 2022-2025 determination are 

available at http://www.nescaum.org/documents/nescaum-comments-epa-propd-detn-approp-

ldv-ghg-stnds-20161230.pdf/ (submitted to EPA on December 30, 2016)] 
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